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SB 100 

Relating to residential energy conservation for oil-heated dwellings 
 

SB 100 transfers the State Home Oil Weatherization program from the Department of 

Energy to the Housing and Community Services Department on January 1, 2018.  The bill 

also eliminates outdated references to the fuel oil dealer program. 

 

Other Funds limitation is decreased in the Department of Energy and increased in the 

Housing and Community Services Department to reflect the transfer of the program.  A 

Program Analyst 1 position is established in the Housing and Community Services 

Department for administration of the program.   

 

The Natural Resources Subcommittee recommends SB 100 be amended by the –A3 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 
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